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Currents is going online! For 

years we’ve mailed this monthly 

newsletter with energy and 

safety tips, product and service 

information and community 

and event news. We’re pleased 

to provide this info now in a 

brief video so you can get it 

wherever you are.  

Visit oge.com to check it out!

We Energize
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A new  
OG&E online  
experience 

We are very excited to announce that you have a new online experience 

waiting for you at oge.com. We heard your feedback. Our website has been 

redesigned and simplified with more personalization, better functionality, 

and easier navigation. Now it’s easier to sign up for programs and services 

like SmartHours and Paperless Billing. It’s easier to see what OG&E 

programs you’ve already signed up for. And it’s easier to pay your bill. 

It’s a fresh new look. And other than visit our new site, there’s nothing you 

need to do – no changes to your secure login or payment details.

We’re going to continue making improvements to this site, and we’d love  

to hear about your online experience.

We encourage you to visit the new oge.com  today! 



Take a drive through Lake Wister State Park’s Quarry Island for “Lights on the 

Island.” Visitors can see more than 300 LED light displays across the island, 

with several of them animated. There’s a nativity scene, 30-foot Statue of 

Liberty, a huge American flag and new this year – a 16-by-20-foot pirate ship! 

And of course, Santa Claus. “Lights on the Island” is FREE and runs nightly 

from 6-9 p.m., November 12 – December 25. We’re proud to support the 

Poteau Chamber and this event with both our sponsorship and our many OG&E 

volunteers from our Poteau and Fort Smith Service Centers.

OG&E can help you save energy throughout your house with an In-Home 

Energy Assessment. This service is valued at $250, but is offered to you at  

no additional cost. The assessment includes:

•	 An expert analysis of your home’s energy use

•	 Up to 15 LED bulbs

•	 Advanced power strips (as needed)

•	 A custom Home Energy Report with recommended improvements

And our team is taking enhanced safety measures, including protective 

masks, gloves and shoe covers. 

This assessment is also currently offered virtually. With guidance from an 

OG&E assessor, customers perform a walk-through of the home via live 

video chat on their smartphone or tablet. 

Visit oge.com/heep or call 844-882-5746 to get started today.

Lights on the Island

Winter is coming. 
Is your home ready?
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Holiday Safety

We want you to have a safe and happy holiday season. So, 

here are a few safety tips to follow when decorating your 

home this year:

•	 Use only indoor and outdoor lights that have the UL 

(safety approved) label.

•	 Inspect lights before putting them up. It’s time to buy 

new lights if the strands are frayed, cracked or broken.

•	 Don’t overload outlets or extension cords.

•	 Keep all decorations a safe distance from heat sources 

such as space heaters and fireplaces.

•	 Unplug lights before leaving home or going to sleep.

•	 Keep outlets covered and breakable decorations out of 

reach of children.

Let’s keep our families, pets and homes safe this holiday season. 


